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19TH MAY 2023 

Chelford Village Preschool Newsletter 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter! We hope to bring you lots of 

information each week about what we’ve been up to as well as 

what’s happening in the term ahead. 

Stop Press . . .  Chick Update 
                         Duck  
 

So, the chicks we’ve been learning about for the 

last 3 weeks . . are ducklings! Oops! James came 

to preschool on Wednesday to check on progress, 

and dropped the bombshell!! (I am suitably 

embarrassed). We are now expecting our new 

arrivals to hatch on Tuesday of next week, as the 

incubation period for duck eggs is 24 days, and we 

will be welcoming parents on Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday, to come and have a look!! 

Watch this space for daily news updates every day 

next week. 

 

Our latest tomato seed heros . . . 

Really really well done to India, Albie, Joshua, 

Rafferty and Emilia, who been incredibly patient 

while they waited and waited and waited for their 

tomato seeds to sprout. 

We are so proud of you for not giving up, and so 

happy for your sprouting success . . . keep going 

guys. 

\ 

We have been learning . . .  
This week all the children should have brought a 

sunflower seed home to grow. 

We have also planted a sunflower for every child that 

will stay in preschool, and we are hoping to have a 

fabulous wall of sunflowers before we break up for the 

summer holidays. 

The children have been taking part of lots of 

sunflower and healthy eating activities this week, but 

mostly they have been really enjoying the lovely 

weather and the climbing frame that’s been outside 

this week. 

 

 

 

The week ahead . . . 
For the last week of this half term, we will be focusing 
on our new duckling arrivals. 

The children will be able to watch the ducks hatch on 
Tuesday, and keep an eye on them, every day next 
week. The children will also be learning how to hold 
the ducks carefully and what we need to do to look 
after them. 

If you would like to come and see the ducklings, 
please pop in at any point once they have arrived, we 
will also be open from 9am for you to come and see 
our new arrivals. 

Are these your shoes?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If so, please get in touch and help us solve the 
mystery! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

Events this term . . . 

Father’s Day Big Breakfast!! Thursday 15th June. 

As part of our Father’s Day celebrations, we will be inviting all of our children and their dads to come to 

preschool for bacon and sausage sandwiches on Thursday morning, 15th June. A separate email has been 

sent this week with the details and we really hope to see as many dads there as possible. 

Preschool Sport’s Day Thursday 22nd June 1.30pm 

Our first provisional date for sports day will be Thursday 22nd June, weather permitting! We have planned 

our reserve date for the following Thursday 29th June. A separate email has been sent this week with the 

details. 

Save the Date:           School Leaver’s Ceremony Thursday 14th July, 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Reminders . . .  
• Please can we ask all parents to labels their child’s belongings, to avoid any confusion or items 

going missing. We do our best to make sure that we keep an eye on everything your child brings to 
preschool but this isn’t always an easy task. 

 

• Please can we also remind parents that pick up is at 3.15pm. We totally appreciate that sometimes 

we can all be unavoidably delayed, but if this is the case, please could you call ahead and let us 

know, so we are able to reassure your child that you will be late. 

 

• Whilst we LOVE seeing our four-legged friends, please could I remind parents that dogs are not 
allowed on the school site, we rent our classroom space from the primary school and it is important 
that we observe the school policy. 

Good Luck and 

Get Well Soon! 

We’d like to wish Rafferty lots of love and luck when he goes to hospital next 
week.  We are really proud of you for being so brave and we can’t wait to see you 

back in preschool when you are feeling better. 

We would like to wish Joshua a very Happy 3rd Birthday for the weekend, Sunday 21st May. 

We are really looking forward to hearing all about it next week!! 

Birthday 
News 

Superstar Awards!! 
 

Well Done this week to India Hall. India has been attending Gymbobs Gymnastics 

at Wilmslow Leisure Centre, not only is she doing really well, but she is already 

attending the 4-7 year old session, even though she is still so little! 

Well Done India, we are really proud of you for doing your best, and not letting age 

hold you back . . . good things come in small packages!!  

Please let us know if your child has been a superstar at home, or had a significant 

achievement, so that we can celebrate their success!! 

 

 


